
COMMUNITY THERMAL  
IMAGING PROJECT 

Helping You Keep Your Warmth In 

 

Mutford Parish Council has booked a thermal imaging camera for free with access to 
it for the period 29th January to 11th March 2025. 

Our aim is to raise awareness about insulation and help you improve the energy 
efficiency of your home. This could mean:  

❖ a reduction in fuel bills  
❖ warmer homes 
❖ reducing your carbon emissions  

What can you learn from a thermal imaging survey? 

If your house is relatively new, already has  
insulated cavity walls and double glazing and 
feels warm –   you might not learn much,  
except to get an even warmer glow after  
confirming your house is well insulated! 

If your house is older and seems difficult to 
keep warm - you might learn exactly where the 

heat is escaping and get some ideas about where to insulate.  A thermal imaging 
survey might: 

❖ identify places which might have draughts 
❖ detect whether cavity wall insulation is patchy or missing 
❖ detect areas with less loft insulation  

If you would like to receive a free thermal survey of your home, please contact: 

Angela Colbridge, Mutford Parish Council Clerk,  via e-mail at: clerk.mutfordpc@outlook.com  or  

by phone on: 07584 136402 

The cameras use infra-red radiation which cannot pass through glass.  
This means the camera cannot see through windows, doors or walls.  A 
thermal imaging survey will not invade your privacy as we will only see the 
outside surface of your house.  

The Thermal Imaging Project is funded by the Suffolk Climate Change Partnership which brings all 
Suffolk councils together to better equip Suffolk for our changing climate. 

To find out more about their mission go to greensuffolk.org
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